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January 14, 2016 

RE: Request for Proposal - Strobridge Avenue Extension Project 

Greetings, 
 

The Alameda County Public Works Agency is seeking proposals for Civil Engineering, 

Environmental, and Right of Way Services for the Strobridge Avenue Extension Project. 

A copy of The Request for Proposal (RFP) can be downloaded on the Public Works website at: 

www.acgov.org/pwa/business/services.htm. 
 

Supplemental Project information and addenda for this RFP are also downloadable at this website. 
 

The RFP describes the project, the required scope of services and the information that must be 

included in the proposal. 
 

A mandatory pre-proposal meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, January 27, 2016, at 10:30 a.m. 

(see RFP for details). 

The proposals are due at the address below no later than 2 PM on Friday, March 4, 2016.  Fax or 

electronic submittals are NOT acceptable. 

All questions regarding this RFP should be submitted in writing via email to myself at the following: 

   

Contact - Anita Franklin 

  Email - anita@acpwa.org 

  Phone - 510-670-5569 

  Address - Alameda County Public Works Agency, Room 113 

                    399 Elmhurst Street, Hayward, CA  94544 

 

If you are unable to view the RFP and would like one mailed to you, please contact me. 

 

Thank you in advance for your interest in participating in this RFP process. 

 

 

Anita Franklin 

Contracts Administrator
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